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Thanks for sharing, Joe!
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Grant Neitzel
Phone: (715) 919-7238
grant.neitzel@wisconsin.gov
 

From: Martinez, Joseph J - DNR <Joseph.Martinez@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 2:51 PM
To: Neitzel, Grant D - DNR <grant.neitzel@wisconsin.gov>; Paddock, Jeffrey J - DNR
<jeffrey.paddock@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR <jane.pfeiffer@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Notification of Occupants
 
See attached DVIT notes for discussion regarding when notification of occupants is recommended.
Based on the notes and the data at the site I recommend holding off on requesting notification of
occupants at the Lake Superior Cleaners site for now.
 
I’ve also included a word document that has draft response language for common vapor intrusion
scenarios. I use this document as a starting point when forming vapor related responses, however
there is usually some editing needed depending on site specifics. Take a look and feel free to use it
as a starting point for future responses.
 
The “TCE Health Risk” paragraph is modified language from a paragraph in the new RP letter
template. SER has included versions of this paragraph in push letters or in responses to high sub-slab
TCE results. This may be a helpful paragraph to include when you request a work plan from the RP.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Joseph J. Martinez
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
1027 W. St. Paul Avenue
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